From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: EV mandate
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 10:44:40 AM

From: Debra & David Evans <ddjevans@mchsi.com>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 9:24 PM

To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: EV mandate

Secretary Garvin,

Please add our names that request you cancel the mandate on the electric vehicles. We are not
prepared in our state. Please do not put the cart before the horse. Sussex County cannot afford
electric cars at this point. As you know, your constituents in this county do not make the income that
New Castle does. We cannot afford the cost of the cars let alone installing the power grid we need at
home to charge a vehicle that can’t even go more than 300 miles. Just today on the Eastern Shore a
car ran out of the electricity and had to be towed by a gas vehicle because we are not prepared for
these vehicles. Not only does electric cost more than gas, we will not have the batteries to replace in
these cars nor can we afford them. This is not the time to change our transportation as people need
to get to work. As a retiree we cannot afford these cars paying for Medicare and medigap and our
expensive prescriptions. Please consider your constituents in our small state.

Thank you,

Debra Evans

David Evans
Selbyville, DE 19975
3024362166

Sent from my iPad
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